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            7 December 2021 

 

Tuesday 18th January 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our Explorers project we will be visiting Gilbert White Centre in Selborne, Alton, Hampshire on Tuesday 18 
January 2022. We will be leaving school at 9am and returning by 3.15pm. Travel will be by coach.  
 

The children will need a packed lunch. Please indicate your packed lunch choice as well as complete the consent form 
by following the link here. If a menu choice is not notified by Wednesday 15th December, you will need to provide your 
child with a packed lunch.  This is because the kitchen staff have to place their food order in advance of the trip before 
the end of term. 
 
All children will need a named bottle of water (and, if you have not opted for a school one, a packed lunch). Children 
should wear their usual school uniform jumpers and cardigans on their top half, and practical trousers or leggings, a 
suitable warm, waterproof coat and appropriate closed footwear, such as trainers, as well as wellies in a carrier bag. 
Please can all children bring a small rucksack to contain their belongings.  
 
To cover the cost of this exciting experience we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £19 per child.  Please could 
you make the payment online via SCOpay here by Wednesday 15th December. However, do also contact the office in 
complete confidence if you anticipate any difficulties with the payment so that we can support you with that 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Melland, Mrs Shaw and Mrs Butterfield 

 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=4xr89W4sTUOH5trTopcgrYC0N1hLQnFLlVljY4Dgp0xUNzRDMlkzR1JYU0ZLTk5UVVc3MEdaVFg0Uy4u
https://www.scopay.com/login.html

